
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome                                                                                             May 11, 2025   
                                                                                               
Congregational Singing                          10,000 Reasons 
             His Mercy Is More 
                 Victory in Jesus 
Children’s Music and Sharing 
 
Announcements and Offering 

Graduate Sunday Presentation 

Call to Worship                                                                               Proverbs 3:34   

God mocks proud mockers 
but shows favor to the humble and oppressed. 

 
Prayer                
 
Sermon                The Transformative Kingdom                               

     Luke 13:1-35 
                        
Reflective Close  
 
             

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sermon Notes 
The Transformative Kingdom 

Luke 13:1-35 
 

1) Who is Luke writing to? 
 
 
 
 
 
2) What do mustard seed and yeast have in 
common? 
 
 
 
 
 
3) How do we get to enter God’s Kingdom? 
 
 
 
 
 
4) What begins a relationship with God? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5) What do you need to repent of with God or 
people? 

 
 

First Baptist Church           (308) 234-2311 
3610 6th Ave, Suite 1                             contact@kearneyfb.org 
Kearney NE  68845                               Hours: Monday - Thursday 
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       THIS WEEK 
 

Men’s Breakfast - Please join us for March’s Men’s Breakfast on 
Saturday, May 17th, at 7:30am in the Multipurpose Room.  Bob 
Wilson will be sharing with the group.  Questions?  Please 
contact William Bolen at 308-627-5915. 
 
Men’s Church Softball Games – Did know our church has a team 
in the Kearney Men’s Church Softball League?  If you’d like to 
come out and watch the team play, they have games this week 
on Tuesday, May 13th at 6:30pm and 7:30pm at the Harvey Park 
Softball Complex.  
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Church Wide Emails – Are you receiving emails from the church 
office (announcements, the church newsletter, etc.)?  If not, 
please contact the church office LReed@kearneyfb.org with 
your preferred email address and we will make sure you are on 
the church wide mailing lists.   
 
Ushers Needed – If you are willing and able to serve as an usher 
on Sunday morning, please reach out to Troy Peterson at 619-
227-6155 to be added to the rotation.   
 
Preschool Job Openings – Our preschool has two openings in 
the fall for paraprofessionals.  Please visit our website for more 
information. https://kearneyfb.org/jobs/  Questions?  Please 
reach out to Tricia Bishop, our preschool director. 
Triciabishop21@gmail.com. 
 
Lost and Found Clean Out - Our Lost and Found located in the 
gym is overflowing with accumulated coats, jackets, mugs, 
bottles, cups and other items from the school year. Please claim 
yours by June 30th or it will be donated! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Building Usage Forms – We have made the various and 
essential building usage forms available at six strategically 
placed files around the building.  You can find room 
reservations forms (which are required for all reservations 
including in house meetings and studies), work orders for our 
maintenance staff and incident reports.  The room reservation 
forms are also available online at https://kearneyfb.org/room-
reservations/ . 
 
Radio Broadcast is sponsored by Doris Van Vleet and Lloyd 
Mead in thanks to all who send out much appreciated cards 
and prayers throughout the year. 

Flowers are sponsored by Brooke and Gilles Terzi in celebration 
of Christian’s 13th birthday (today, May 11), Hosanna’s 11th 
birthday on April 26, and Noelle’s 9th birthday on May 20 and by 
Stan and Pam Murdoch in celebration of grandson Maxwell's 
14th birthday. 

Prayer focus for this week is our graduates. 

Connection Cards are located in the seat backs. Please fill out 
any information you would like us to have and return in the 
baskets just outside the exit doors and in the Saints Hall or go to 
https://kearneyfb.org/connect/  

Gifts You may give at the link on kearneyfb.org,  
by placing your gift in one of the offering plates 
passed during announcements, in one of the 
offering boxes located around the building, by 
mail or through every.org by using the QR code 
to the right.  Thank you for your gifts.     

mailto:LReed@kearneyfb.org
https://kearneyfb.org/jobs/
mailto:Triciabishop21@gmail.com
https://kearneyfb.org/room-reservations/
https://kearneyfb.org/room-reservations/
https://kearneyfb.org/connect/
https://app.securegive.com/kearneyfb

